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THE ROYAL AUSTRALIAN COLLEGE OF GENERAL PRACTITIONERS
December 23, 2003
Mr Jonathan Curtis

Secretary
Senate Select Committee on Medicare
The Senate
S1.30.1
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600
Dear Mr Curtis

Re: Re-established Senate Select Committee on Medicare

The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners (RACGP) is pleased to have the opportunity of making a submission to the Senate Select Committee on Medicare in relation to the Government’s MedicarePlus proposals. 

The RACGP’s submission is attached with this letter, but has also been provided in a ‘soft’ version, by email to your office. 

The RACGP is the national leader in setting and maintaining the standards for quality practice, education and research in Australian General Practice. The Australian public is well served by General Practice which provides a world-class service to the community. 

Amongst its other aims, the RACGP seeks to work with other organisations to advance key concerns for General Practitioners, their patients and society. The College, through Australian General Practice, works to improve the standard of health care for all Australians and especially groups of people with special health care needs. To ensure that its work, and the work of General Practitioners, continues to be relevant to the Australian community, the RACGP also aims to increase its capacity to accurately forecast what the future holds for Australian General Practice. 

As a result, the RACGP has a keen interest in, and a responsibility for ensuring the access to, and affordability of, General Practice. 

In that context, I would like to express the RACGP’s willingness to again appear before the Committee, should that be appropriate. 

If you have any questions about the submission from the RACGP, these could be directed, in the first instance to Mr Ian Watts, National Manager – GP Advocacy and Support. Mr Watts can be contacted on 03 8699 0544. 

Yours sincerely

Prof Michael Kidd

President
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